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9th November 2023 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

You may know already from seeing a message on SatchelOne or ParentPay, or from talking 

to your child, that we are marking the start of Anti-bullying Week 2023 by joining this 

national event on Monday 13th November 2023# – Odd Socks Day. 

Students now know well our Golden Rule of Respect and the #nobystanders mantra we use. 

All students are being encouraged to wear odd socks on the 13th November 2023 to show 

that they wish to promote mutual respect and tolerance and wish to support the event’s 

message to ‘make a noise about bullying’. We hope that as many people as possible join in 

the event by wearing odd socks on Monday 13th November 2023.  

There is a donation option on ParentPay should you wish to donate and are able to do so – 

we will send all monies raised to the Anti-bullying Alliance who plan and promote Anti-

bullying Week and Odd Socks Day, as well as help professionals in their work to tackle 

bullying and they offer support for parents and carers to protect their children. We’d like to 

be able to send a school donation. Or you may feel it appropriate to donate directly, if you 

are able to: Donate (anti-bullyingalliance.org.uk) 

 

We look forward to seeing some colourful socks on Monday next week! 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mrs Harris – Assistant Headteacher, Personal Development 

https://anti-bullyingalliance.org.uk/get-involved-0/donate

